
 

 

 

 

                     
Date: 25.01.2024  Time: 17:00 
 
Subject: COMMUNICATION No: 1  Document No: 3:1 
 
 
From: Clerk of the Course 
 
To: All competitors / crew members 
 
Number of pages: 1  Attachments:  0 
 
 

1/ Competitors are reminded of Art. 3.5 of 2024 FIA Regional Rally Sporting Regulations / V3 – FIA MIDDLE 

EAST RALLY CHAMPIONSHIP: 
 

 
Art. 3.5 – REGISTRATION (Reminder) 

In order to score points in the Championships, Competitors must register with the FIA, by using the 

registration form which can be found at:  

https://registrations.fia.com/rally 

Registration must be made only with the name of the Competitor (as it appears on the international 

Competitors' licence), at the latest before the beginning of the first rally (as defined in Art. 2.1) in 

which he wishes to score points. However, points will not be awarded retrospectively. 

 

2/ Drivers’ Briefing 
 
As per supplementary regulations (Art. 3 & Art 12.8), the pre-rally briefing will be on a written form and 

posted on the Digital Notice Board (Sportity / QIR2024) on 1st February by 12.00h. 

Competitors are invited to address their questions by email or by WhatsApp to the Competitors’ Relations 

Officer  

David Patterson 

davypatterson777@gmail.com 

      +44 07980 613944 

no later than 08.00h on 1st February.   

The answers to possible questions received from competitors will be included in the Drivers’ Briefing.  

 

 

 

Pedro Almeida 

Clerk of the Course 
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